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Felicitation Ceremony for School Toppers 

Date: 22nd June 2024 

Chief Guest: Mr.Anas- CSSC Mentor  

On 22nd June, our school organized a grand felicitation ceremony to honor the toppers of the 

academic year 2023-24. The event was a memorable one, attended by students, parents, teachers, 

and esteemed guests. The highlight of the ceremony was the presence of our chief guest, Mr. Anas, 

a renowned educationist, CSSC Mentor and an Architecture. 

The ceremony commenced with a warm welcome to Mr. Anas, followed by a heartfelt speech by 

our principal, who emphasized the importance of hard work and dedication in achieving academic 

excellence. The principal's speech set a positive tone for the event and inspired all attendees. 

Mr. Anas took the stage next, delivering an uplifting and motivating speech. He praised the toppers 

for their outstanding achievements and encouraged all students to strive for excellence in their 

future endeavors. His words resonated with everyone present, leaving a lasting impact. 

The moment everyone had been waiting for arrived as Mr. Anas honored the toppers with cash 

awards, certificates, and trophies. Each topper walked up to the stage with pride, receiving their 

awards amidst applause and cheers from the audience. The joy and pride on their faces were 

evident, making the ceremony a truly heart warming experience. Teachers were also honoured 

with the trophies and cash awards for the efforts taken to bring accolades to the school. 

Following the awards distribution, the toppers were given the opportunity to share their thoughts 

and experiences. They expressed their gratitude to their teachers, parents, and peers for their 

unwavering support and guidance. Their speeches were filled with emotion and inspiration, 

highlighting the hard work and perseverance that led to their success. 

The ceremony concluded with a vote of thanks by a student, who expressed gratitude to Mr. Anas, 

the school staff, and everyone involved in making the event a success.  

Overall, the felicitation ceremony was a resounding success, celebrating the achievements of our 

top students and inspiring others to follow in their footsteps. 
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